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Kindly see attached letter for more information and particulars. 

This Office received a letter from the Philippine Red Cross - Pangasinan Chapter, Dagupan City 
Branch inviting select schools to join a Poster Making Contest in celebration of ''World Water Day" on 
March 22, 2019. 

Subject: Poster Making Contest of the Philippine Red Cross - Pangasinan Chapter, Dagupan Branch 

Date: February 13, 2019 

From: Schools Division Superintendent 

To: All School Principals 
Public Elementary and Secondary Schools 

DIVISION ADVISORY 
No. Ot!J I s. 2019 

Republic of the Philippines 
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

Region I 
SCHOOLS DMSION OFFICE 

DAGUPAN CITY 
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Main Office: Herrero-Perez, Dagupan City I E-mail: prcpangasinanfb@gmail.com I FB Page: Philippine Red Cross - Pangasinan Chapter 

Contact Details: (075) 632-32961(075)540-30051 Blood Center (075) 632-247210998-7939130 

Your warm support and indulgence shall met with utmost appreciation. We shall coordinate with your 
office with your confirmation, but should you have inquiries, please don't hesitate to contact our office 
at 075.540.3005 or 0917.828.3018 and look for Mary Gold M. De Leon, our CSR for Health. 

Elementary School High School Schedule 
West Central I East Central Integrated 
West II Bonuan Boquig 
Mamalingling Dagupan City National March 14, 2019 - Elimination 
Bolosan Judge Jose DV Sr. TVCS Round in respective Schools 
Lucao N. Ceralde IS 
Malued 
Pogo Lasip 

March 22, 2019 - Final Round Pantal 
North Central 
Gen Gregorio Del Pilar 

Below are the list of targeted schools which were recepients of our SBWASH or CBDRRM 
implementation during these past years : 

With this, Philippine Red Cross - Pangasinan Chapter, Dagupan Branch, joins the World Water Day 
Celebration on the 22nd of March 2019, through a Poster Making Contest with the theme " 
Leaving no one behind". We will be inviting five (5) school from High School and ten (10) from 
Elementary School to join the said activity and each school will have three (3) participants and we will 
be selecting one (1) to qualify for final round on March 22, 2019 , 8 o'clock in the morning at 
Dagupan City Museum. '· 

Every 22nd of March each year is the "World Water Day". It is a day to reflect on the importance 
of water in our daily lives as well as to remember those who lack adequate drinking water supplies. 
This also signifies the relevance of safe and clean water supply for our health sustainability. 

Greetings of Humanity! 

Dear Dr. Bugayong, 

Dr. Lorna G. Bugayong, CESO VI 
Schools Division Superintendent 
Dagupan City 

February 06, 2019 
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